RESUME DIGEST
ACT 329 (HB 599) 2018 Regular Session Jefferson
Existing law mandates that the La. Workforce Commission (commission) send overpayment
assessment notices regarding the overpayment of unemployment compensation benefits by

certified or registered mail.

New law retains existing law and additionally allows the commission to send the notice
electronically or by first class mail if the claimant so chooses.

New law provides that if no delivery method is chosen, the commission shall send the notice
by certified or registered mail.

Effective August 1, 2018.

(Amends R.S. 23:1742(A))



